
 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Leeds Diocesan Board of Finance is a registered charity (number 1155876) 
Company Limited by guarantee, Registered in England and Wales (number 8823593) 
Registered office: Church House, 17-19 York Place, Leeds LS1 2EX 

 

 
John Knox 

Head of Property 
 

Church House 
 17-19 York Place 

Leeds, LS1 2EX 
Tel: 0113 200 0213 

Mobile: 07872 005311 
 John.knox@leeds.anglican.org 

www.leeds.anglican.org 
To Colleagues in Diocesan Properties 
26 February 2024 
 
Dear all,  
 
Stock Condition Surveys 2024 Programme 
 
You are hopefully aware from previous correspondence in December 2023 and updates in the E News+ 
in February of our plans to undertake a survey of the condition of the stock across our property 
portfolio, including clergy housing in 2024. This will include an external and internal inspection of the 
property which will result in a detailed report of each property to identify what property components 
e.g. roof, bathroom, kitchens etc. need replacing. We will then use this information to be able to plan 
future works and budget accordingly.  
 
At the Property Committee meeting in December 2023, Members approved the proposal to award 
the contract to Hardies Property and Construction Consultants who, along with the Property 
Managers within the Diocesan Property Team, will undertake the surveys. The attached information 
sheet will answer some of the questions that you may have and in due course Hardies will be 
contacting you to make the arrangements for a surveyor to visit the property.  
 
This is a really important project for the Diocese and shows our commitment to improve our housing 
portfolio. That said, it is a significant piece of work and we would welcome your cooperation to ensure 
that the project runs smoothly throughout the year.  
 
Regular updates on progress will be circulated throughout the year and posted on the Diocesan 
website property pages.  
 
If you wish to discuss this letter, or any of its contents, please do not hesitate to contact me or 
another member of the Property Team listed on the website.  
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 

John Knox 
Head of Property 
cc:  
Jonathan Wood – Diocesan Secretary  
Geoff Park – Chief Finance Officer 
Archdeacons 
Enc: Stock Condition Information  


